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I do Not support this Bill. I feel it is unfair to our farmers to be held at a restricted 

water rights. Where cities can just keep expanding with no restrictions.  I would like to 

see water rights be left alone. This will ruin the future of Oregon and all the people 

who live here.  

Thank you! 


